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What was discussed?


· We discussed the results from the pupil questionnaire, November 2022.
· Learning ambassadors read through the headline data, making sure it was understood so that they could relay this data to their class.
· We looked at all of the results – although some were still excellent (94%), they were lower than the others. Learning ambassadors are going delve into these results and see what we can do to improve them.
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Next steps:

· Learning ambassadors to read out the questionnaire headlines to their class.
· Discuss the results with pupils in their class.
· Gather ideas to improve the lower percentages, ready for our next meeting.
When and where is the next meeting?
Friday 20th January 12:50pm 4HJ 
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